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/ÆПÉÃÅȡ ςπρ-ψωρ-ρτψρ 

 
3ÃÈÏÏÌ 0ÒÉÎÃÉÐÁÌ 
+ÁÒÅÎ ,Å×ÉÓ 

Can you find  
  the hidden picture of 
  Jesus in this bulletin? 

 #(52#( /& 3!).4 %,):!"%4( 
 ððððððð   Sunday September 27, 2020  ððððððð 

Twenty -Sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time  

 

ºÕ§k¨ . ÀSØ Æª ØªÈ¶» 

http://www.saintelizabeths.org/
mailto:rectory@saintelizabeths.org
http://www.sainte-school.org/
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COLLECTIONS FOR THE WEEK ENDING  September 20 
Offertory $13,970 | Online $9,228| Total $23,198 

NEWS AND EVENTS 

+ Dear Friends: 
 
So many of you have been in touch this past week about my homily! I have en-
joyed all the interpretations that you have shared with me ranging from having a 
new perspective on this very common human condition to the other end of the 
spectrum regarding the text messages indicating that the sender had not grum-
bled once during the day. I am really happy to know that the whole theme reso-
nated with so many of you and that you are working on ways to complain less at 
home and at work. Thatôs good for us all!! 
 
This weekend we will be talking about a completely different topic as we open 
our new Daily Mass Chapel. As you know, this Sunday Bishop Michael Saporito 
will bless the chapel, and you will at long last be able to walk in to have a look at the finished space.  
 
I want to pass along to you an old Irish custom, which is when you enter a church or a chapel for the 
very first time, you are supposed to make three wishes, and they are supposed to come true. I think I 
will do it because as the Irish also say . . . to be sure, to be sure! 
 
In fact, we are blessed to have quite a few improvements that have been happening on-campus, while 
the finishing touches have been taking place in the chapel. Our parking lot looks fantastic with its new 
seal coat and restriping! Saint Eôs is getting ready to once again be the vibrant parish it was before 
COVID-19 entered our lives. Once we are green lighted to return to our normal activities, we are abso-
lutely ready to focus on our faith community and enjoy our beloved parish together! 
 
Looking ahead on our calendar, we will be blessing the animals at 2 PM on Saturday, October 3. The 
following day on Sunday, October 4, we will have Mass on the Grass for the 9 AM, 10:30 AM, and Noon 
Masses. Please bring your lawn chairs or blankets, and of course, we will all keep an eye on the weath-
er! 
 
I know I have said this in the past, but I think it is always good to mention every now and then. Please 
look at the ads on the back our bulletin and try to support them when you can. 
 
May we all have a productive, peaceful, and grumble-free week! 
 
God bless, 

Saint Elizabeth Church Pilgrimage: Join Father Carlos at the Salesian National Shrine of Mary 
Help of Christians, on Saturday, October 12, at 11 AM. All are welcome to join us. Drive as a family or indi-
vidual to the Shrine. The Marian Shrine has 40 statues as monuments to visit and reflect. At 12 NOON 
Mass will be celebrated by a Salesian priest. If you desire to stay. The gift shop will be open. Face covering 
must be worn. There is a picnic area if you chose to bring a lunch.  For more information, please contact 
Father. Carlos at FrCarlos@saintelizabeths.org. The Salesian National Shrine is located at 174 Filors Lane, 
Stony Point, NY.  
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NEWS AND EVENTS 

Saturday, September 26 
9:00 am Memorial Mass 
5:00 pm Mary Kocher 

 

 Sunday, September 27 
7:30 am People of the Parish 
9:00 am Janet Accettura Snyder 

10:30 am Jean Rigoli 
  12:00 noon William OôConnor 
  6:15 pm Ann Marie Lee 

 
Monday, September 28 

             7:00 am Susan Meich 
9:00 am  Peter Duncan Busch 

 

Tuesday, September 29 
7:00 am Lillian Lynch 
 9:00 am Daniel Giletta 

 

Wednesday, September 30 
7:00 am Joseph Sheffel 
9:00 am In Thanksgiving 

 

Thursday, October 1 
7:00 am  Robert Gilmartin 
9:00 am Patrick J. Greaney 

 

Friday, October 2 
7:00 am Veronica & William 

Clarke 
9:00 am Margaret & Harold Bell 

Bonnie Bell Gerli 
 
 

 

Saturday, October 3 
9:00 am Memorial Mass 
5:00 pm Harriet Wesche 

 

 Sunday, October 4 
7:30 am People of the Parish 
9:00 am Thomas Feola 

10:30 am Bruna & Narciso Morson 
  12:00 noon Cathleen McGovern 

  6:15 pm Gail Kellogg 

MASS INTENTIONS 

ñTo everything there is a season and a time for 
 every purpose under heaven.ò 

 
Your loved one will be announced at Mass for two weeks, then included in the bulletin for six weeks.   

Call the Parish Center to let us know the names of those we should include in our prayers.  
 

Healing prayers for: Cathy Bonner, William Crosby, Ginny Schroller, 
 Joe Schuh, Pam Grosso, Jon Campion, Annabella Moharita, Philip Cali,  

Bob Grove, Maria Esposito 
 

Recently deceased: Arturo Doble, Jimmy Rice, Angelina Cortazzo, John Gervasio 
 
 
 

Memorials for the week of September 27 
 

Altar Bread and Wine & Flowers for the Holy Family Shrine:  
In memory of  Gaetano Acocella, donated by Kathy Acocella 

 
Candles on the Altar:  In memory of William DeLorenzo, 1st Anniv. 

 donated by Lilly Olm 
 

Sanctuary Light: In Celebration of  Mary Brownôs Birthday, 
donated by: Dotsy &  Ernie 

 
Flowers for the St. Elizabeth Statue:  
In memory of William & Veronica Clarke, 

donated by Kathleen Clarke Englert and Mark Englert and Family 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION (CCD) REGISTRATION is OPEN for 2020-21 
School Year!  If you have a child going to public school this fall,  please be sure to 
register for Religious Education.  For more details go to our website at 
www.saintelizabeths.org under the Religious Ed section where you can view the 
schedule, register, and pay online.  If you have any questions, Debbie Gaertner will 
be happy to help.  Call 201-891-3262 ext. 228. 

R.C.I.A. -Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults: RCIA is designed to welcome adults 
into our Catholic faith. Preparation is a year-long ongoing process culminating at the 
Easter Vigil Mass. The goal is to receive the Sacraments of Baptism (for non-
Christians), Confirmation, and Holy Eucharist. IS RCIA FOR YOU or SOMEONE 
YOU KNOW? Do you know someone or are you someone who is interested in becom-
ing Catholic? Are you Catholic but have not yet received all of the Sacraments of Initi-
ation (Baptism, Confirmation and Eucharist)? The RCIA is a process of prayer, reflec-
tion, and learning that allows for the continual discernment of Godôs will in our lives. 
Candidates include: Non-baptized adults who wish to enter the Catholic Church, bap-
tized adult Christians of another denomination (i.e. Lutheran, Anglican, Presbyteri-
an) who wish to continue their Christian faith in the Catholic Church, adult baptized 
Catholics who have not completed the Sacraments of Initiation (Holy Communion 
and/or Confirmation) and wish to do so. Now is a great time to get information and 
find out more! For more details contact Father Jae at FrJae@saintelizabeths.org or 
Father Carlos at FrCarlos@saintelizabeths.org. 

Rosary Society will be meeting on Thursday, October 8 in the Elizabeth Room. 
Father Jae Joo will be our presenter. All are welcome. Any questions, contact  Ronnie 
Gringeri at 201-891-5560.  

Sharing Group: Need new interests? If you want your mornings filled with con-
versational prayer, spiritual and philosophical questions and new friends, join us in 
the St. Francis Room in the Parish Center on Tuesday mornings 10am-11:30am begin-
ning on October 6. All  are welcome. Please contact Ronnie Gringeri if  you have any 
questions at 201-891-5560. 

http://www.saintelizabeths.org
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